Parking in Springshaw Close
Bessels Green, Sevenoaks
TN13 2QE

As a resident of Springshaw Close I support the introduction of parking restrictions that
would address the problems caused by weekday parking. Vehicles park close to the top
of the junction with the A25, which makes it potentially dangerous to turn into the road

and reduces visibility when leaving.

There are also issues caused by vehicles parking on both sides of the road that gives
access problems for delivery vans, refuse collection etc. There are also many young
children living in the Close (over 20 with the majority under 10 years of age) and the
parked cars presents an issue for them being seen by vehicles and for crossing the road

safely.

Signed




